
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a lovely summer break. We 
are looking forward to a new year of adventures, 
experiences and learning and helping your child 
through their new journey in Year One.  

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 1 P.E is on a Tuesday Morning. 

Please make sure your child comes into school 

dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, black 

shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) and appropri-

ate footwear. Please ensure earrings are removed 

before school. 

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday and 

will be due in the following Wednesday.  

 

A library book will be given out on a Friday and 

will be due in on the following Monday ready for 

their next library session. 

 

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with home-

The School Day 

Year 1 children will be allowed into the classroom 

from 8:40am and leave school at 3:15pm.  

This term we’re learning about… 

English— Secret Sky Garden by Linda Sarah 

Maths —  Numbers to 10, Part-Whole within 10,  Ad-

dition and Subtraction within 10, 2D and 3D shapes. 

Geography — What is the Geography of where I live?  

Science — Everyday Materials 

DT—Homes 

PSHE — Being me in my world 

Music — Rockit  

Computing — Online Safety 

P.E.— Games (Basic Skills) 

RE– How do we celebrate special times?  

 

Upcoming Trips— 

Local Walk of the Area  

Darlaston Library  

More information to follow on these.  

Reminders: 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water 

bottles and lunchboxes are clearly labelled with 

their full name.  

 

Reading Books: 

We are currently moving towards our new read-

ing books becoming digital copies online for you 

to access. As soon as these are available we will 

provide an information session for you to attend. 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class dojo. 

Miss Lago, Miss Harrison, Miss Patel, Miss Ilyas 


